
Georgia Department of Natural Resources 
Environmental Protection Division 

Safe Dams Program 
4244 International Parkway 

Suite 110, Atlanta, GA 30354 
Lonice C. Barrett, Commissioner 

Harold F. Reheis, Director 
404/362-2678 

December 4, 2001 ~~ 
';, ~ 

Mr. Tom Robertson, P. E. 
Cranston, Robertson and Whitehurst 
Post Office Box 2546 
Augusta, GA 30903 

SUBJECT: Lake Petit Dam 
Pickens County 

Dear Mr. Robertson: 

In reviewing the stability analysis report by Geo Syntec, I noted they referenced design drawings 
by Baldwin and Cranston Associates, Inc. for "Petit Cove Dam". Additionally, Geo Syntec noted that 
there were two reports titled "Test Borings and Sub Surface Investigation" by Coleman Engineering 
Laboratories, Inc. dated December 1971 and January 1971. Do you have copies of this information? If 
so, please forward a copy of the plans and reports to our office. 

Furthermore, do you have any construction inspection and testing reports available? What about 
construction specifications? 

If there are any questions, please contact our office at 404/362-2678. 

Sincerely, 
, 

1/\~~?~~7J 
Francis E. Fiegle II, P. E. 
Program Manager 
Safe Dams Program 

FEF:kf 

c: Big Canoe Property Owners Association 
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